
From: ering190@gmail.com
To: Steven Regner
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Dog Park
Date: Friday, September 22, 2023 4:08:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Beaverton. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links from unknown senders.

Hello,

I very much support the proposed dog park for Ridgewood Park. I believe it will be a great addition to the
neighborhood and I know many neighbors have been looking forward to this addition. Thank you.

Erin
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